From: Pete Schoon schoonhome@gmail.com
Subject: Re: M-1995-095 Annual Report
Date: June 26, 2018 at 10:21 AM
To: Randy Malcom randymalcom@gmail.com

Good for you for being on top of this. | think it's nice of Tim to give us the heads up even tho you were thinking the same thing. Maybe you
can reply that you were thinking the same thing and will be submitting soon.

Thanks for all you do to keep us legal!!
Linda

On Tue, Jun 26, 2018, 9:24 AM Randy Malcom <randymalcom@gmail.com> wrote:
Guess we are on the right track with this. We'll try to finish this soon.

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Subject: M-1995-095 Annual Report

Date: June 26, 2018 at 8:42:27 AM MDT

To: Randy Malcom <randymalcom@gmail.com>

Cc: Barbara Coria <barbara.coria@state.co.us>

Hi Randy,

It has come to our attention the annual report fee and map for the Simla Highway pit is due July 8th. the complicating factor is as you
know we're in the middle of the succession of operator transfer. I'm not certain the transfer will be completed before then. As such we
recommend Henry submit the report, fee, and map as it is for the previous year.

The notice for the annual report was sent to Henry on June 8th. Please note he will need to create an account with us and submit the
report, fee and map online.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8169 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.328.5229
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
tim.cazier@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us
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